
 

  

 
 

"FEED THE HUNGRY" KNITTING NEWS: 
 

Rosie has kindly passed on news of all the wonderful 
knitting that has been donated to the “Feed the Hungry” 
charity. Last year 179 articles of knitting were delivered, 
ranging from the baby vests to baby blankets, jumpers, 
and cardigans, all very gratefully received by the charity. 
But, they no longer have any projects that require clothing 
- they have thanked us profusely for the seven years of 
commitment that our parish has made.   
 
However the “Link to Hope” charity would very much 
appreciate anything knitted for any age of person, hats, 
gloves, scarves, blankets of any size, children’s 
jumpers……. although the baby vests would not be so 
appropriate. This charity supply warm clothes directly to 
the poor and needy in Eastern Europe but also to those 
in need in this country.  
 
On behalf of the two charities, Rosie would like to thank 
everyone for their hard work and generosity in making a 
difference to the cold and poor of our continent.  Over the 
last seven years Great Brickhill and Friends have 
produced 2765 garments for the Fish and Chip Babies…a 
truly wonderful record.  
 
Many thanks to Rosie for all the work she has put into this 
initiative. She has patterns available for anyone who 
would like to continue knitting for us:- 
01525 261525  Robin.Rosie@zen.co.uk  
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